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We all care about the planet, but this proposal is misthought. The technology and infrastructure are
not even close to ready. If every electric or hybrid vehicle were purchased, it would take close to
100 years to replace petroleum powered vehicles! Not to mention the cost!

In addition, there is no battery powered vehicle that could take the place of the many trucks that
haul the goods that fuel our economy.

We can all do our part to clean up the environment but use common sense when it comes to rule
making!


